
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 2024  
 
 
Dear Families of children in fourth through sixth grades, 
 
On Sunday, May 5, 2024, at 7:00 pm, Temple Israel and Temple Beth-El will hold 
the annual Yom Hashoah Commemoration (taking place at Temple Israel), during 
which we will honor Holocaust survivors. Children in fourth grade and above are 
invited to accompany our survivors in the opening procession. It’s considered to 
be a very big honor to be able to escort one of our survivors. As the ranks of the 
survivors dwindle, we realize that this is likely to be the last generation of children 
who will have this special honor. We invite 2nd & 3rd  generations to join us. 
 
The program will be appropriate for children in fourth grade and older, but given 
the sensitive nature of the subject, all children should be accompanied by at least 
one adult.  
 
Please RSVP to Karel at ktanenbaum@tign.org or 482-7800 ext. 1134 by April 
25th if your child will be able to participate. We ask participants to meet in the 
lobby outside the Temple Israel Sanctuary at 6:45 pm on May 5th, wearing a white 
blouse or shirt with a collar and black or dark pants or shirt, and a kippah. 
 
B’Shalom, 
 
Connie Reichman 
Director Kulanu Religious School and Teen Education 
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